
Three Nashville Attorneys Recognized as Best of the
Bar Honorees

Spencer Fane is proud to announce attorneys Charles Robert Bone, James Crumlin,
and Andrea Perry were featured in this year’s “Best of the Bar” issue in the Nashville
Business Journal. The annual feature recognizes the city’s most prominent and
talented attorneys based on the results of formal nominations and a vote by metro-
area peers.

To assemble the 2022 list, the Nashville Business Journal accepted nominations from
the public. Nominees were then grouped by practice areas and participated in a
closed round of voting. Those scoring the highest among their peers were chosen as
this year’s winning class.

The full list of 2022 honorees is available here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/attorney/james-crumlin/
https://www.spencerfane.com/attorney/andrea-perry/
https://www.bizjournals.com/nashville/digital-edition?issue_id=19869&loc=pcmod
https://www.bizjournals.com/nashville/news/2022/07/11/announcement-2022-best-of-the-bar-winners.html

